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SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Bill 879 enacts a new section of the Uniform Probate Code.  This new section requires a 
personal representative: (1) to make reports to interested parties every three months about the 
status of the administration of the decedent’s estate, and (2) to give a final report to all interested 
parties of the settlement of the decedent’s estate no later than three years after commencing the 
administration of the decedent’s estate. 
 
Significant Issues 
 

1. Probate matters can be drawn out and time consuming.  It may be onerous for a 
personal representative to have to report to all interest parties every three months. 

 
If this is to be required, it would be most helpful if the Probate Court were to pro-
vide short, concise form reports for use by the public. 
 

2. Requiring communication with interested parties would be beneficial because 
family members and other interested parties often become very frustrated by the 
lack of information they are provided during the probate process.  
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3. The reports should become part of the accessible court file in order that those who 

may not be known as interested parties may have a means of checking on the 
status of a probate matter.   
   

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS 
 
There is fiscal impact on the state.  However, there may be minor budget and staff implications 
for the Probate Courts in developing form reports and monitoring the appropriate distribution of 
required status reports.  
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